
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Literacy 

This half-term we are going to look at stories by Julia Donaldson. There 
will be a stronger emphasis on handwriting and presentation as the 
children begin to join their letters. We will be looking at sample SATS 
papers in preparation for the tests in May.  We will record our Mexico 
topic through literacy based activities. 

 

 

 

 

 

Numeracy 

This half term the children will be practising our 2, 5, 10, x 

tables and aim to recall answers quickly.  2D and 3D shapes 

will be reviewed, along with specific vocabulary to describe 

shapes, including ‘symmetry’. We will be learning about 

fractions of shapes and number. We will also look at 

measuring in cm and mm for height and length. 

Children will practise example SATS papers in calculation and 

problem solving. 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

Welcome back, I hope you all 
enjoyed your half-term break!  

Our topic for this half-term is 
‘Mexico’.  

With the year two 
assessments due to take place 
in May, it is vital that you 
continue to hear your child 
read at home as frequently as 
possible. Please make sure 
that you record any reading 
that you do in your child’s 
reading record.  

Many thanks 

Lorraine Barlow 

PE 

Children will receive m.power as 

well as P.E. lessons from NUFC 

Foundation this half term  

ICT 

In I.C.T. we will be revisiting E 

–Safety. We will also be using 

I.C.T. to design a Fire Safety 

Poster. 

SCIENCE:  PLANTS 

During this topic children will find 

out and describe how plants need 

water, light and a suitable 

temperature to grow and stay 

healthy. They will observe and 

describe how seeds and bulbs grow 

into mature plants. Children will 

learn how to suggest ideas to test 

from observations they make after 

planting seeds. They will follow 

demonstrations, spoken and picture 

instructions to design and record 

experiments. They will also record 

data from experiments using bar 

charts and pictograms  

 

D/T 

As part of a Design and 

Technology project, 

children will create masks 

like those designed by 

‘Miro’ 

Spring Term 1  

Year Two  

MEXICO 

 

MUSIC 

Children will receive music 

lessons following 

Cherranga this half term. 

We will also listen to music 

from Mexico 


